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May 2021, Mini-Newsletter. 
Hello Parents and Friends of St Patrick’s, Annaghmore. Just two months left of this school year. 
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Dates for your diary. 

Monday 3rd May 2021 – Bank Holiday 

Monday 31st May 2021 – Bank Holiday 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR ALL. 

 

Thursday 27th May 2021 - Staff Training 

Friday 28th May 2021 – Staff Training 

STAFF ONLY ATTEND. 

*********************************** 

Reading Books and Text Books 

During lockdown 1 & 2 many reading 

books/novels were sent home for children in 

packs collected by parents. To those who have 

returned the reading books and text books, 

many thanks. Can I please ask that if there are 

any books at home belonging to the school that 

they are returned as soon as possible as we 

are missing a substantial number of books to 

date. Many thanks in advance for this. 

******************************* 

Change in start and finish times for P4. 

From Tuesday 4th May, P4 pupils will  

start at 9:15am and 

finish at 2:45pm. 

 

Confirmation For St Patrick’s PS. 2021. 

Sunday 23rd May, 4:00pm 

This year, there will be no Mass as part of 

the ceremony due to COVID19 restrictions. 

Each pupil can bring 6 guests to share this 

special occasion with them. Each Primary 7 

pupil will be given a seat of their own for 

themselves and their guests this year. 

Please ensure all are in their assigned seat by 

3:45pm AT THE LATEST. 

 

Lunch Boxes and Bottles. 

So far the move away from single use plastics 

for lunch is working well – thank you all!! 

Please ensure ALL items have your child’s 

name permanently on them as items left with 

no names will be binned each day purely for 

hygiene reasons and to ensure such items do 

not cross contaminate class bubbles. Children 

will take home all uneaten lunch and all 

wrappers. Please ensure bottles and boxes 

are sanitised each night before returning 

daily to school. 

******************************* 

‘To be the best that we can be, 

Every day, in every way!’ 

 

 

 


